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26t May 2017
Dear Parents,

The last half-term of the school year is always a busy time of the year and there are a number of
events taking place over the coming weeks.

Monday |12t June, Nursery and Pre-Prep Sports Day at 1.30pm

The first race will start at 1.30pm on the King George V Playing Fields, which are the fields by the
swimming pool. After the last event we will return to school for refreshments, to which all
spectators are invited.

Saturday I+t July, Junior School Showcase Morning

The morning starts at 10am and is an opportunity for you to look around the Nursery, Pre-Prep and
Junior School. During the morning, Pre-Prep children will be singing in the Quiet Garden. All family
and friends are most welcome. Children should arrive in uniform but will not need their hats or caps.

Monday 3¢ july, Pre-Prep Summer Concert

Our Summer Concert is to be held in St John’s Church at 2.30pm. All the children in the Nursery
and Pre-Prep are taking part. All parents are invited to join us on the day; we will not be issuing
tickets but suggest two members per family to attend so that we can fit everyone in. After the
concert the children will be ready for collection from the Nursery and Moat.

Friday |4t July, Speech Day

Prize Giving takes place in the Cathedral at | lam and all parents are invited to attend. The Pre-Prep
children are taken to and from the Cathedral by their form teachers. After Prize Giving, all of the
Pre-Prep children are taken back to The Moat. After leaving the Cathedral could parents please enter
The Moat via the usual gates on Castle Hill to collect children and then proceed to the refreshments
in the Quiet Garden. After this, parents are free to take their children home as there is no afternoon
school — the holidays have begun!

In addition to these dates there are:

Tuesday 20t June - Year 2 visit to Bristol Zoo

Tuesday 215t June - Reception to Newbridge Farm

Thursday 29t June — Moving up afternoon

Friday 30t June - Reception Open Movement Lesson, |.15pm

Tuesday 4t July — Year 2 Parents’ Transfer Information Evening, 7.30pm
Tuesday | It July — Pre-Prep Instrumental Concert, 8.45am

Please ask if any of the above is unclear or if you need more information at a later date.
Yours sincerely,

Liz Lord

Head of Pre-Prep
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